
April 24, 2023 

 

REMOVAL NOTICE  

OF OUR HARIMA SALES OFFICE  

 

 

To whom it may concern  

 

 

We are pleased to announce that our Harima Sales Office will be 

moving to our new office on April 24,2023. The following is our 

new address and phone / fax number： 

 

 

New Address : Minato Bldg. Kakogawa, 788 Mizonokuchi  

              Kakogawa-cho, Kakogawa-shi, Hyogo 

              675-0064, Japan 

 

TEL         : +81-79-426-0101 (remain unchanged) 

 

FAX         : +81-79-426-4666 (remain unchanged) 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Kanematsu KGK Corp. 

 

 

 


